
EDUCATCH list of contacts 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

I am writing to ask if you would be willing to share your list of contacts for the EDUCATCH project so that 

we can start looking for partners for a similar project we plan to work on. 

We hope that this will not be inconvenient for you and we would appreciate your help in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Manel Puig 

-- 

 
Faculty of Education 
University of Barcelona 
 
Passeig de la Vall d’Hebron, 171 
08035 Barcelona 
 
(+34) 934 021 021 
www.ub.edu/educacio 


